
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

26th September 2019 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

The children in year 4 and year 6 will be taking part in Outdoor Education activities with Sc.out.Ed 

this half term.  Sc.out.ed are a team of Science and Outdoor Learning Specialists with over 50 

years team experience in outdoor learning and education for young people, Children will take part 

in hands-on science and outdoor lessons that will engage and inspire pupils and widen their 

knowledge and understanding. Lessons will take place every Wednesday afternoon.  

 

As children will be outside, in all weather, we would be grateful if you could provide suitable 

clothing and footwear, to allow your child to take part fully in the experiences. Please do not buy 

new clothing, as it may become wet or dirty. 

 

Children will need: 

 A warm, waterproof jacket 

 Comfortable, old trainers or wellies 

 A pair of jogging bottoms or leggings 

 An old top 

 Warm socks, gloves and a hat 

  

Items should be brought into school in a carrier bag, which can be returned home for washing 

each week. Do not hesitate to contact school if you have any queries about the activities. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Mrs K. Smith 

 

English, Computing and PE Lead 

  

 

Fleming Field, Shotton Colliery, Durham. DH6 2JQ 

Tele/Fax: 0191 5261531    Email: ourladyoflourdes@durhamlearning.net   Website: http://www.ourladyoflourdes.durham.sch.uk/    
Headteacher: Mrs. L. Ashton 
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